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LB580

 

Chairperson: Senator Dan Hughes

Committee: Natural Resources

Date of Hearing: February 28, 2019

 

The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

LB 580 would increase the per ton landfill fee as defined in the Nebraska Integrated Solid
Waste Management Act from $1.25 to $2.00. The $0.75 differential would be rebated back to
the originating landfill entity, with the fees collected to be used specifically for operational
funding for residential household hazardous waste facilities and/or household hazardous
waste collection events and would replace the current Waste Reduction and Recycling Grant
funds that have been utilized for operational expenses at the state's household hazardous
waste facilities and collection events. 

 

Principal Introducer:   ________________________________

Senator Robert Hilkemann
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